
Keeping Family Connections (KFC)

Keeping Family Connections is funded in part by the Alabama Department of
Economic and Community Affairs through the Victims of Crime Act, the

Davison Bruce Foundation, and the United Way of Lee County. The program
also benefits from proceeds raised at Twin Cedars' community fundraiser,

"Bites, Brews & Blues," taking place on March 28, 2025, at Choctafaula
Natural Escape. For more details, visit the Twin Cedars website.

Keeping Family Connections, a program of Twin Cedars Youth and Family Services, Inc.,
was established in 2014 to address the need for supervised visitation in a safe, neutral
environment. Accepting referrals from courts, attorneys, Guardians Ad Litem, and DHR,
our trained staff provide supportive visitation using the “supportive supervision” model.
This model includes real-time parent training and feedback, with the goal of stabilizing

families and transitioning to unsupervised visits.  
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